
SLO Committee Comments on 2010 Assessment Report:  Department of 
Management 

Your report reflects your department’s continued commitment to the assessment 
process.  You continue to respond to the suggestions in the annual SLO committee 
review letters, such as refining the wording of objectives.    However, most of the 
“closing the loop” activities that you report have been changes in the assessment 
process itself.    At some point, you may want to make more substantial 
programmatic changes to improve student learning.  That said, you continue to be a 
campus leader in the assessment arena, and we look forward to seeing next year’s 
report. 
	
  
	
  


